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Banpu sponsors ICT development of schools in the three Northern provinces 
for the 5th consecutive year  

 

Lamphun - Banpu Public Company Limited, for its fifth consecutive year, recently granted 

approximately THB 2.3 million to five schools in Lamphun, Lampang and Phayao provinces. The 

sponsorship given is aimed at improving the schools ICT systems and developing capabilities 

of their teachers and students so as to help enhance the schools educational quality, turning 

them into the sustainable learning centers for surrounding communities.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo shows:  Witnessed by Dr. Somkiet Chobpol, Deputy Secretary General to the Office of the 

Basic Education Commission (the fourth from left of second row), Banpu management led by 

Khun Sathidpong Wattananuchit, Group Senior Vice President – Corporate Services (the fifth 

from left of second row) presented sponsorships to 5 granted schools.   
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For More Information please contact: 
Sumana Watthana   Banpu Public Company Limited 

    Tel. 02-694-6869  Mobile 081-902-4252 

Sribenja or Satida  Aziam Burson-Marsteller 

    Tel. 02-252-9871     Email: sribenja.s@abm.co.th 
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